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DESCRIPTION OF WORK TRACS # 
PROJCT # LOW BIDDER BOARD ACTION 

The proposed project is located in Yuma 
and La Paz Counties on US 95 between 
mileposts 54.0 and 67.0, between Yuma 
and Quartzsite. The proposed work 
consists of removing the existing 
asphaltic concrete surface course by 
milling and replacing it with a hot-
applied chip seal coat followed by 
micro-surfacing. The work also includes 
spot repair work by milling and replacing 
the existing asphaltic concrete surface, 
replacing pavement markings, and other 
related work. 

 
 
 

095 LA 054 F063201C 
095-B-NFA 

 
 

SUNLAND ASPHALT & 
CONSTRUCTION LLC. 

AWARD 
$  2,715,175.00 

The proposed project is located in 
Maricopa County within the City of 
Surprise on SR 303L from MP 118.55 to 
MP 119.27. The work consists of 
widening the Northbound SR 303L exit 
ramp to US 60 (Grand Avenue), mill and 
replace AC, mill and replace AR-ACFC, 
restriping the intersection of 163rd 
Avenue and US 60 to accommodate 
additional turn lanes, restriping US 60 to 
provide additional lanes, lighting, 
signing, pavement marking, and other 
related work. 

 
   
 
 303 MA 118 F047201C  
         303-A-NFA 
   

 

 
 

COMBS CONSTRUCTION 
COMPANY, INC. 

     
AWARD 

$  3,490,059.95 


